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Dear Chair Dembrow and Committee Members.  The State Legislature plays an important role in developing and
passing laws that promote the safety, health and prosperity of all Oregonians.  LC-19 is one such critical piece of
legislation and it needs your support now.  I am writing to urge you to strengthen and then pass LC 19 to provide a
strong cap and invest policy for all parts of Oregon.  We all need to participate in confronting and addressing the
climate crisis for the future of our children and future generations.

Please take meaningful action during the 2020 short session.

Thank you,

Michael

Michael Heumann
4343 NE 49th Ave
Portland, OR 97218


